
 

NEWS RELEASE 
DIVISION OF POLICE • COLUMBUS, OHIO 

KIMBERLEY K. JACOBS • CHIEF OF POLICE 
 

For Immediate Release:    For further information, Contact: 

Sgt. Chantay M. Boxill or 

Denise Alex-Bouzounis at 645-4593 

 

 

Public Information Office 

September 7, 2018 

MA# 56-2018 

 

 

COLUMBUS DIVISION OF POLICE SELECTS A NEW PIO 
 

    
Chief Kimberley Jacobs is pleased to announce that Sergeant Chantay Boxill 

will be handling the duties of Public Information Officer for the Division.   

 

Sgt. Boxill, 57, is a 28-year veteran of the Columbus Division of Police.  

Sgt. Boxill was promoted to sergeant in 1997.  Prior to her promotion she 

worked in Patrol and as a High School Resource Officer at Linden- 

McKinley High School.   After her promotion to sergeant she spent 4 years 

in Patrol before transferring to the Internal Affairs Bureau.  In May 2005, 

Sgt. Boxill became the supervisor of the Criminal Intelligence Unit, 

(formally called the Gang Unit).  Sgt. Boxill spent 13 years as the supervisor 

of CIU before transferring to the Narcotics Bureau. 

 

Born in Canton, Ohio and raised in the Linden area of Columbus, Sgt. Boxill 

graduated from Columbus North High School.  She holds a bachelor’s 

degree in Business Administration from Mt. Vernon Nazarene University.   

 

Sgt. Boxill is certified by OPOTA to teach Criminal Gang Identifiers and 

has taught several Columbus Police Recruit classes and Police Basic classes 

at the State Highway Patrol Academy.   

 

Amongst her many accomplishments, her pride and joy are her daughters 

Zuri and Uele. 

 

Sgt. Boxill will be assigned the city cell phone: 614-809-1147 and can also 

be reached at cboxill@columbuspolice.org.  
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